COLLOQUIUM
Department of Computer Science and Engineering
University of South Carolina

What Every Programmer Should Know
about Web Development
Richard Baldwin
Director of Web Development
cyberwoven.com

Date: April 25, 2014
Time: 1430-1520 (2:30pm-3:20pm)
Place: Swearingen 2A15

Abstract
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Programming is a vast field that covers everything from mainframe banking software to cutting edge web technologies and the title Programmer is every bit as vague as the title Doctor. However unlike doctors, programmers graduating from college often have not chosen a specialty in the programmer arena. This could lead graduates into choosing a specialty based solely on post-graduation job offers. Come hear the story of a web developer who found his specialty purely by chance but is glad he did. Also, learn from him why web development may be the specialty for you.

Richard Baldwin is the Director of Web Development at cyberwoven.com. He heads a team of developers who work hard to ensure that even complicated websites function flawlessly. With over a decade of experience in website development, Richard is adept at pinpointing problems and implementing custom back-end solutions. Prior to joining Cyberwoven in 2010, Richard was a senior developer and project manager with Verizon, where he developed intranet applications that streamlined and digitized manual processes. He holds an MBA and Bachelor of Science in Computer Engineering from the University of South Carolina.
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